
David City Housing Authority 

Candles and Open Flames Policy 
 

On the adoption of this policy, burning candles or any open flames will no longer be allowed in 

the apartments or common areas of Sunshine Court.   

 

Damage to the apartment walls and floors have been observed from burning candles. 

 

There are now several new methods of air freshening that do not produce flames or soot.  If 

needed, residents are encouraged to use such products. 

 

Candles are STRICLTLY LIMITED TO LED OR OTHER BATTERY OR ELECTRIC TYPE 

CANDLES. 

 

The use of open flame devices such as tiki lamps, oil lamps, torches, or fire rings are prohibited. 
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